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      Sergei (pronounced Sergay), one of the owners of the company, invited 
me to their Christmas party.  While there, I was able to give him the book 
“More than a Carpenter” to read over the holidays.  He has been very 
receptive to our conversations about God and Christ and been asking how to 
know which religion is correct. He returns to Narva in February. Please pray 
God would open Sergei eyes to the truth of the gospel and would fill me to 
speak His gospel to him.  Pray for his salvation.

PRAISE 
THE 

LORD!!!

1.Sergei (Sergay) asking questions about God 
2.Christian mechanic will repair van for low cost 
3.Phillip growing and the girls doing great in school

January 2016

Our van is in sore need of repairs. The timing belt needs replaced, our 
exhaust and muffler needs replaced, one tire went flat and needs 
replaced, the parking lights went out, and on our only side door the lock 
broke so the door will not open. Especially in the winter, it is difficult for 
the kids, Katia, and Alexander to walk to Sunday School and Bible Study. 
The van is in the shop and praise God a Christian mechanic is giving me 
a great deal to fix it all for just under $600.00.  We are still under 
supported so do not have the extra money to get the repairs done. If you 
can help with this expense it would be a great blessing.

* Ping Pong company owner

* The old orange van just ain’t like she use to be

Candice had a great first semester at college (studio arts major) getting straight A’s.  Corissa is in 
her last semester of high school and excited to graduate in May!  She has been accepted into 
college to study nursing.  Phillip is growing, as teen boys do, and is now 2 inches taller than his 
mom. He's enjoying not being the shortest in the family! School is not his forte so homeschooling 
has been a struggle.  Please pray for Phillip and his schooling.

* Family News
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